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Tuesday, January 7, 2014

PUBLIC NOTICE OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING CANCELLATION

The Hlinois Finance Authority (the “IFA”) will NOT hold its regularly scheduled Board of
Directors Meeting in the Conference Center, One Prudential Plaza, 130 East Randolph, Suite
750, Chicago, Illinois 60601 on Tuesday, January 14, 2014 at 10:30 a.m.

The next regularly scheduled Board of Directors Meeting will be held on February 11, 2014 at
10:30 a.m. The Teleconference Number will be (888)494-4032 and the Access Code will be
7951790918. Guests wishing to comment orally are invited to do so, pursuant to the “Guidelines
for Public Comment” prescribed by the IFA and posted at www.il-fa.com. Please contact Brad
R. Fletcher, Assistant Secretary of the Board, at (312) 651-1329 for more information.

ILLINOIS FINANCE AUTHORITY
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
Tuesday, January 14, 2014
10:30 AM

CANCELLED

All meetings will be accessible to handicapped individuals in compliance with Executive Order #5 (1979) as well as
pertinent State and Federal laws upon notification of anticipated attendance. Handicapped persons planning to
attend any meeting and needing special accommaodations should contact Mari Money, either by writing to Mari
Money, Illinois Finance Authority, 180 North Stetson Avenue, Suite 2555, Chicago, Illinois 60601 or by calling

(312)651-1319, TTY (800) 526-0844.



